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I have written previously regarding the proposed boiler flue and am encouraged to write again and object.   

This morning I witnessed a ventilation flue being fed down a chimney in King Henry's Road.   William Willett's 

chimneys are substantial and I would suggest that this might still be considered as a possibility rather than the 

introduction of this unsightly addition
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